On April 19th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM3 - Project Modifications for Seminole Ridge High:

Question: 
When will the road be completed?

Response: 
The County's contract with their contractor has a required completion date of August 11, 2005, however, County staff indicated that the road in front of the school which will include three (3) lanes (one in each direction and a turn lane) will be completed prior to the opening of the school.  We are monitoring the situation closely and we are working with the County to make sure there is access to the school throughout the summer for registration and other pre-opening activities.

Karen Sides

Executive Secretary

Chief Operating Office

Phone:   561.434.8510

Fax:       561-357-7585

ksides@palmbeach.k12.fl.us

Palm Beach County Schools are #3 in the Nation

www.palmbeachschools.org  for details

-----Original Message-----

From: Sandra Richmond 

Sent: Tuesday, April 19, 2005 9:51 AM

To: Ann Killets; Gerald Williams; Joseph Moore

Subject: Request for additional information 

Request for additional information
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My back up is not readable.

When will the road be completed?

